Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
FLORIDA WORKERS’ COMPENSATION JOINT UNDERWRITING ASSOCIATION, INC
FLORIDA WORKERS COMPENSATION JOINT UNDERWRITING ASSOCIATION, INC. (FWCJUA)Notice of Request for Proposals for Actuarial Services

Notice of Request for Proposals for Actuarial Services
The FWCJUA, the single-line residual market insurer of workers compensation and employers liability coverage in Florida, will issue an RFP for Actuarial Services on July 11, 2018, for the purpose of engaging a reputable actuarial firm to advise and assist the FWCJUA with actuarial matters, to include analyses related to ratemaking, reserving, deficit elimination plans, loss ratio selection, loss payout patterns, reinsurance proposals, and premium dividend proposals. The FWCJUA is not a state agency; and thus, the RFP process is not governed by the contracting procedures applicable to state agencies set forth by Florida law. Interested parties may obtain a copy of the FWCJUA’s RFP for Actuarial Services on or after July 11, 2018, from the FWCJUA’s website, http://www.fwcjua.com. Responses to the RFP will be due no later than 12:00 p.m., Eastern Time, August 10, 2018.
